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Update on the
College of Education and Professional Studies Reorganization

Thank you all for your patience and support as we work through the many details of the College of
Education and Professional Studies reorganization. While we still plan on having most of the parts in
place for the start of the fall semester, there are a number of details that we continue to sort

through. My goal is for each academic unit, faculty, and staff, to know their new home by the end of
June.

To date we have met with each academic unit, some more than once, and have met with most of
the impacted academic staff.

As always, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to me or Michelle Williams, we
are always happy to arrange a time to meet.

Gary

June 14, 2023



